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progress made and of the efforts undertaken by the Secretariat to reduce the backlog in the 
preparation and to update those two publications during the reporting period. We welcome 
the increased use of the internship programme of the United Nations and the further 
strengthening of the cooperation with academic institutions for the preparation of studies. 
Considering the importance of the Repertory and the Repertoire, both as research tools for the 
international community, particularly the diplomatic community and universities, and as a 
means to preserve the memory of the Organization, we call upon the Secretary-General to 
continue his efforts toward updating the two publications and making them available 
electronically in all language versions. We would also like to express our gratitude to those 
States which have made voluntary contributions to the trust fund for the elimination of the 
backlog in the Repertory, including one EU Member State, as well as to the trust fund for 
updating the Repertoire, and reiterate our call for other UN Member States to do likewise. 

I thank you, Mr. Chair. 

 

 


